OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN

Telephone (203) 563-0100 Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: Selectman@Wiltonct.org



BOARD OF SELECTMEN Monday, October 18, 2010 BRUBECK ROOM, LIBRARY **REGULAR MEETING**

7:00 P.M.

- A. INFORMATION MEETING PLASTIC BAG PROPOSALS
- B. Consent Agenda

Minutes

Board of Selectmen's Regular Meeting, October 4, 2010

Tax Refunds

Motor Vehicle Taxes as per Tax Collector's memo dated 10/5/10

- Gift of \$800 from The Greens to the Senior Newsletter
- C. Discussion and/or Action
 - 1. Youth Citizen Police Academy Chief Lombardo
 - 2. Trackside Report on Activity and Programs to Increase Utilization Mark Ketley
 - 3. Consideration of Proposed Sale of 0.12 acres of Town-owned Land at the Southwest Corner of Olmstead Hill Road and Danbury Road
 - 4. Consideration of Request for Supplemental Appropriation Regarding Merwin Meadows Pond Dredging and Restoration. (FEMA Reimbursement Project – Estimated Reimbursement to Town of Wilton – 75% of Actual Project Costs)
- D. Public Comment
- E. Reports
 - 1. First Selectman's Report
 - 2. Selectmen's Reports
- F. Adjournment

William F. Brennan First Selectman Susan A. Bruschi Second Selectman

Richard F. Creeth

Harold E. Clark Ted W. Hoffstatter

TOWN HALL 238 Danbury Road Wilton, CT 06897